
 

  

 

Dear Parents,  

 

In an effort to get ahead of a potential outbreak, we have developed guidance and educational 

activities in the event that the new virus would impact our Pemberton preschool students.  

 

As we plan for our school health-related preparedness plan, I am reaching out to all families to 

share a calendar of activities to include daily activities that you can engage in with your child 

while they remain at home until school reopens.  

 

These activities do not require a lot of time, materials, or preparation, so you will be able to fit 

them into your daily routine.  

 

The attached activities have been designed to encourage development in the areas of: 

• Communication-the language children understand and the language they express 

• Mathematics-number words and symbols, counting, whole-part relationships, shapes, 

measuring, patterns, data analysis, spatial awareness 

• Gross motor skills- how they move their bodies in physical activities 

• Fine motor skills- how children use their hands 

• Self help skills and independence 

• Social skills- listening, working together, caring 

• Problem solving skills with focus on auditory attention, visual attention and memory 

building skills 

 

We are also including recipe suggestions and rhymes to inspire and encourage your children.   

Take this time to play with your child, create and enjoy special moments with them. Preschool 

children should have no more than 1 hour of screen time per day. Use screen time as a chance to 

interact with your child and teach lessons about the world. Your impact on their overall 

development during this time will surely be significant!  

 

Your child’s teacher will be reaching out at least once every day to support your child’s learning. 

 

 

Respectfully, 

 

 

Deb Ceplo 

Assistant Director of Early Childhood, Principal-PECEC 


